


 Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

For the week of  
November 12 

 

Altar Bread & Wine  
in Memory of 

Amy Grace 

Quaranta 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Thirty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

First Reading....Prv 31:10-13,19-20,30-31 

Second Reading…….................1 Thes 5:1-6 

Gospel……………..........…..Mt 25;14-30 

  

 

Masses for the Week 
 

 

 

Monday - November 13th
 

Amelia Erazo Quiroz 

Tuesday –November 14th 

Gerald Pendegar 
 

Wednesday - November 15th 

Michael Welsh 

 

Thursday - November 16th 

Lucia, Andrelie, Lucie Jean 

Friday - November 17th 

James B. Kelly 
 

Saturday - November 18th 

5pm 

Annette Bertolino 

Joseph Comi 
 

Sunday  November 19th 

8 am 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

11 am 

Fred Peabody 

Emil Menaszes 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering from 
chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Margaret Jung, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph 
Laria, Terry Persina, Lauren Esposito, Sebastian 
Williams, Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, 
Jillian Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, 
Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, 
Steven Vacchio, Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, 
Sal Restivo, Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon 
& Ray Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, 
Anne Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic 
Percoco, Laura Positano, De Santis Family, 
Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, John 
Roucoulet, John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Marie 
& Tony Caruana, Veronica Sheridan Cox, 
Wendiann & Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer,  Elizabeth Robitaille, Melanie 
Seibel, Christina Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, 
Valarie and Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, James 
DeVivo, Logan Baar, Fred Detweiler, Babies 
Aubrey & Grayson, Linda Pennisi, Jennifer 
Colon,Peter Rodrigues 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

November  4/5 
 

                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $7,032……………....173 
Mailed Envelopes                  $5,987……………….103 
  

Total Collection $13,019   276 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ The foolish virgins in the parable were 
not prepared for the coming of the bridegroom. By the time the 
bridegroom arrived, they were away buying oil. Let us be like 

the wise virgins and be prepared for the Lord when He comes. 
We do this by having a consistent prayer life, attending weekly 

Mass and making regular trips to confession.     

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

November 12, 2023 
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As the Church prays for the dead this month, we continue to point to what the living are doing to show their faith in the Lord 
and how we practice the works of mercy. 
 

We continue to make last minute preparations for the closing commemoration of the parish’s 75th Anniversary. Please see the 
bulletin boards in church regarding the schedule for Sunday, November 19th. The Mass schedule for that day is altered and 
there is one fewer Mass than usual. 
 

Bishop Robert Coyle is the celebrant of the Mass at 11:00 AM on Sunday the 19th. All are invited to take part in the Eucharistic 
Sacrifice. Some will go off to the luncheon at Majestic Gardens in Rocky Point following the Mass. The reception there will 
last until 5:00 PM. 
 

Tickets for the luncheon are still available through Wednesday the 15th. They are available at the pastoral center during regular 
business hours. 
 

We are holding an Afternoon of Recollection on Saturday, November 18th in the church. It begins at 1:00 PM. Please be punc-
tual. The preacher for the afternoon, Fr. Roger Landry, will offer reflections on the Holy Eucharist as we continue to mark the 
Eucharistic Revival underway in our country. Confessions are heard at 4:00 PM, which is part of the Afternoon of Recollec-
tion. The same holds for Mass at 5:00 PM – it, too, is part of the Afternoon of Recollection. 
 

We are still looking to have as many people as possible participate in the Afternoon of Recollection. Invite your family mem-
bers and friends to the event. We want the biggest turnout possible. 
 

A couple of days after we close out the 75th Anniversary, our country observes Thanksgiving Day. As it is a national holiday 
and most people are not working, I ask that you set aside time to attend Mass at 9:00 AM on Thursday, November 23rd. 
 

For the third time, we are offering Lessons and Carols in Advent. It will be held on Sunday, December 17th at 2:30 PM. The 
event is about one hour in length. It will be followed by a reception in the auditorium (church basement). 
 

I ask all of our parishioners to attend. We changed the time from 4:00 PM to 2:30 PM – so that those who attend do not have to 
contend with darkness. The last two years but a handful of people took part. We would like to see many more parishioners at-
tend this event. It is intended as a preparation for the celebration of Christmas. 
 

We begin our Advent observance on December 3rd this year. This means that the Fourth Sunday of Advent will be on Decem-
ber 24th. It is a relatively short Advent in comparison with other years. I encourage all parishioners to make the best of this ab-
breviated season of hope. For those who are able, please come to Mass during the week at 9:00 AM. Get yourself an Advent 
calendar and use it at home. 
 

I stress the importance of Advent, as for years now the culture at large has been emphasizing “the holidays.” Indeed, more peo-
ple wish others “happy holidays” than “Merry Christmas” today. There comes a time when we have to insist – repeatedly too – 
that religious events are deserving of their place and recognition in a culture formed from the Judeo-Christian inheritance of the 
West. Do your part to honor what we have received. Be not embarrassed to identify with the ethos that is ours as Catholic 
Christians. 

We have another Holy Hour on the first Monday night of December. That would be on the 4th day of the last month of the cal-
endar year. It begins at 7:00 PM. The Blessed Sacrament is exposed for an hour on the altar. We pray in silence but there is also 
preaching on the Word too. We conclude our time with the Lord by using the esteemed and holy practice of Benediction.  
 

On the first Sunday of this month – the 5th – several of our parishioners were honored for their voluntarism in service to Saint 
Margaret Parish. They are: Patricia Kreuzer, Elise and Tom Volpe, Dawn Reahl, and Dan and Joanne Williams. The event took 
place within a prayer service at Our Lady of Mount Carmel Church in Patchogue. We thank them for the time they have given 
to serve the Lord and His Body right here at Saint Margaret. 
 

Let us finish up the Season of Ordinary Time, these last couple of Sundays in November, with an examination of conscience, 
especially as it is related to the last things of faith – death, judgment, heaven and hell.  
 

Until the next time. 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor          
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New Parishioner?  

Moving out of the parish?  

Kindly fill out the form below—drop it in collection basket or 
mail to Parish Center. It will help us keep our files  

up-to-date and welcome newcomers. 
 

Name ______________________________________  

Address  ____________________________________  

Town  ______________________________________  

Telephone  __________________________________  

   New Parishioner ___________  Moving  ________   

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to assist in placing 
the words on our screen during Mass. All that is required is 

clicking the next screen with one button. Please see Dan, our 
Music Minister, after Mass or call at 631-732-3131 x117.     

Prayerfully Consider 

 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We encourage 
parishioners and other church-goers to 

come early for Mass.  

The recitation of the rosary is encour-
aged among those so inclined. 

Baptisms 

Nathaniel Leroyal Bailey 

Benjamin Paul McCourt 

Paul Jax Orlando 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 

Bible Study every Wednesday from 10am to 11am in the par-
ish center.  Deacon Ed Hayes will be the                 

facilitator.  

Please bring your Bible.   

Following is the corrected sacrificial giving 

Amounts for the month of October. 

 

Sacrificial Giving 
 

October 7/8 

 

                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $6,872……………....169 
Mailed Envelopes                  $4,437………………. 64 
  

Total Collection $11,309   233 
——————————————————————- 
October 14/15 
                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $7,152……………....172 
Mailed Envelopes                  $7,317………………. 88 
  

Total Collection $14,469   260 
—————————————————————— 
October 21/22 
                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $6,485……………....168 
Mailed Envelopes                  $3,779……………….  58 
  

Total Collection $10,264   226 
——————————————————————-- 
October 28/29 
 

 

                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $5,688……………....154 
Mailed Envelopes                  $2,849………………. 70 
  

Total Collection $8,537   224 
 

We ask parishioners and church-goers 
at Saint Margaret to check the bulletin 
boards in church if they are unsure 
when Second Collections are taken up 
in the parishes of the      Diocese of 
Rockville Centre.  We do not make 
announcements during the Church’s 
liturgies about second    collections. 
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Heart of the Island    
Council Knights  

of Columbus 

The Knights of Columbus is a membership or-
ganization founded by Fr. McGivney in 1882 
on the principles of Charity, Unity & Fraterni-
ty. The members of our local council serve in 
many ministries of the Church. Prospective 
members call Tom Piderit at 631-682-8711.  

St. Margaret of  

Scotland’s  

75th Anniversary  

Tickets are currently on sale for the prin-

cipal celebration of the parish’s 75th An-

niversary.  There will be a luncheon held 

at Majestic Gardens in Rocky Point on 

Sunday November 19th between the 

hours of 1pm and 5pm.  Tickets are $70 

and can be purchased at the parish center. 

 

St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling ser-
vices are available for those who are mourning the loss 
of their husband or wife. All confidential sessions are 

held on a weekly basis and participants need not be St. 
Margaret’s parishioners. 

For more information please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

 

 

 

We ask parishioners and church-
goers at Saint Margaret to check the 
bulletin boards in church if they are 
unsure when Second Collections are 
taken up in the parishes of the      
Diocese of Rockville Centre.  We do 
not make announcements during the 
Church’s liturgies about second    
collections. 

Calling all Children! Christmas Play 

Saturday December 9th at 1pm 

The children of Saint Margaret’s parish prepare a gift for the Christ Child. They honor 
His birth by retelling the Christmas story for their family, friends and all of our  

parishioners.  

Speaking parts (3rd grade & up) ~  

Rehearsals are 6—7pm 

November 3, 7, 9, 15, 17, 21,  

December 1, 4,  

Dress Rehearsal December 7 

Cast  Party to Follow Pageant 
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Parish Social Ministry 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or 

bring to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of Toothpaste, Bar Soap , Mac & Cheese, Cereal, Shampoo, Toilet 
Paper and Grape Jelly 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

2023/2024 Minutes with the  

Pastor/Director 

Date      Level                    Date      Level                Date      Level               Date         Level 

11/26——-1&2                  1/21——-1&2               3/10——-1&2               5/5——-1&2 

12/ 3——–-6&7                 1/28—-—6&7               3/17——-6&7               5/12—---6&7 

12/10——-3,4&5               2/4———3,4&5            4/ 7——-2,3&4            5/19——3,4&5 

12/17——-1&2                  2/11——-1&2               4/14——-1&2 

1/7———-6&7                  2/25——-6&7               4/21——-6&7 

1/14——--3,4&5                3/3—–-—3,4&5            4/28——-3,4&5 

 

On Sunday November 5th, 2023Tom and Elise Volpe, and Patricia Kreuzer were awarded the St. 
John XXIII Award.  This award honors those who have contributed twenty-five years of outstand-

ing volunteer service in catechetical ministry.  


